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Dear NAME, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of The American Ceramic Society (ACerS), I wish to invite you to 
attend the  Pan American Ceramics Congress and Ferroelectrics Meeting of Americas (PACC-FMAs), 
April 7-11, 2024 at the Hilton Panama hotel in Panama City, Panama. 

PACC-FMAs will bring together a wide variety of experts from academia, industries, research institutes, 

and laboratories to discuss current state-of-the-art and various technical challenges in research, 

development, engineering, manufacturing, and application of ceramic and glass materials in the American 

continent (South and Central America, Canada, and the United States). 

You can find preliminary registration information and related events and hotel information at 

https://ceramics.org/event/pan-american-ceramics-congress-and-ferroelectrics-meeting-of-americas-

pacc-fmas-2024/.  I regret that The American Ceramic Society cannot provide financial assistance to any 

attendees, except to offer the special reduced Member registration fee to its members. 

I sincerely hope to see you at the inaugural Pan American Ceramics Congress and Ferroelectrics 
Meeting of Americas in Panama City.  You may contact ACerS staff member Karen McCurdy 
(kmccurdy@ceramics.org) with any conference related questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mark Mecklenborg, Executive Director 

The American Ceramic Society 
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